
Public sector unions plan strike action on 20 
March

 Portugal 

The FESAP and Frente Comum federations of public sector trade unions are 
planning strike action on 20 March in protest at the pay increase implemented by 
the government which is worth only 0.3% for most workers. The FESAP federation is 
also planning a number of other initiatives including testimonies of individual 
workers about the difficulties they face as a result of the long-term pay freeze and 
low increases that they have suffered. These will be sent to the government. A 
national action is also planned for 19 March and conference on the future of the 
public service on 30 March.
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